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 Diana Voss COMMEMP

ER

2015/0355/P 17/02/2015  07:23:08 I am writing on behalf of my mother, Lady Listowel, who lives at No. 10 Downshire Hill and so is an 

immediate neighbour to this development.  I act as my mother's attorney (a copy of my mother's power 

of attorney is held by Camden).  I am not able to attend or speak at committee as I live in Australia but 

I would appreciate receiving details of the committee's decision and any other relevant documentation - 

thank you.  Should you need to contact me by phone - please note that Australia is currently 10 1/2 

hours ahead - thank you.

My mother objects to the proposal for fixed outdoor loudspeakers next door.  My mother loves 

spending time in her rear garden.  It is a peaceful place.  My mother's ability to enjoy her garden would 

be severely curtailed if loudspeakers were fitted next door.  To date, it has been a quiet neighbourhood 

so this sort of noise is not something that the neighbours are used to.  All are used to quietly enjoying 

the peace of their gardens.

8 Cambridge 

Terrace

Brighton

SA

5048

Australia

 Meg Weston 

Smith

COMMNT2015/0355/P 17/02/2015  16:30:09 The noise coming from loudspeakers will almost certainly interfere with the wild life, such as birds.  

The gardens between Downshire Hill and Pilgrim's lane are a haven for the natural world.  Human 

beings should not destroy such a habitat.

14 Pilgrim's Lane

 Janine Griffis OBJ2015/0355/P 16/02/2015  08:58:43 As chair of the Pilgrim's to Willoughby Residents Association, I am writing on behalf of residents 

whose gardens back onto the garden of 9 Downshire Hill.  They are most concerned about the proposal 

to mount permanent speakers in the garden of 9 Downshire Hill.  Having constant background music 

emanating from a neighbour's garden would be an irritant akin to a noisy air conditioning unit and 

would greatly diminish their ability to enjoy the peace of their own garden.  We would urge that this 

proposal for external speakers be refused.

14 Denning Road
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